
 
 

SCRABSTER HARBOUR TRUST 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.  01/2021 

 
SCRABSTER HARBOUR – ST OLA PIER DEVELOPMENT - 

DREDGING WORKS  
 

Mariners are advised that dredging works and the disposal of dredged spoil materials 
in connection with the above development project shall commence at Scrabster on 
or about 15th Feb 2021, lasting for a period of approximately 90 days. Dredging 
operations shall be carried out for 24 hours per day 7 days per week. 
 
The backhoe dredger GRETE FIGHTER shall work in the areas around the St Ola Pier 
and QE Basin. 
 
The Grete Fighter shall maintain a listening watch on VHF channel 12 at all times and 
shall display the lights and signals as required under the International Regulations for 
the Prevention of Collision at Sea   
 
All vessels entering, leaving or manoeuvring within the harbour must contact 
“Scrabster Harbour” on VHF channel 12 prior to undertaking any manoeuvres, to 
receive clearance to do so.  All vessels must proceed with caution.  
 
The Grete Fighter shall also be undertaking dumping of the dredged spoil materials 
at the licensed dumping site, bounded by joining the coordinates: 
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Any queries should be directed to:  
 
Jason Hamilton,  
Harbour Master,  
Harbour Office,   
Scrabster  KW14 7UJ  
Tel   01847 892779                
 

10 February 2021  


